Diocese of Brentwood

St Bede's Catholic Primary School and Nursery

Canon Avenue, Chadwell Heath, Romford, Essex RM6 5RR

Head teacher

Tel: 020

Mr Gary Nott B.Ed (Hons)

Website:

13th December 2019

8590 1376 Fax: 020 8597 7440

Email: admin.stbedes@redbridge.gov.uk

http://webfronter.com/redbridge/StBedes

To All Families

The Good Shepherd Trust

Dear Family

I hope you are well.

As you will know, the school governors recently voted to consider the proposal that the school becomes an academy and joins the Good Shepherd Trust in September 2020.

There will be a four week consultation of all stakeholders – staff, parents and the wider community – beginning Monday 2nd March, finishing on Friday 27th March.

You will find the frequently asked questions and responses that have been prepared by the Diocese on our website – please see this link http://www.st-bedes.redbridge.sch.uk/Academisation%20MAT.html

The Good Shepherd Trust also has an emerging website which can be found here: www.gsctrust.co.uk

I ask you to remember staff and governors in your prayers at this time.

With every good wish

Gary Nott